
 

 

July 16, 2008 
 Ricoh Company, Ltd. 
 8-13-1 Ginza Chuo-ku,  
 Tokyo 107-8544, Japan 
 
 

Notice Regarding Application to delist from Overseas Stock Exchanges 
 
 

Tokyo, July 16, 2008--Ricoh Company Limited resolved today to make applications to Euronext Amsterdam 

Stock Exchange and Frankfurt Stock Exchange for delisting of Ricoh's shares (including depositary receipts 

representing such shares; hereinafter the same shall apply). Related matters in this regard are as follows: 

 

 

1. Reasons for delisting: 

 

The trading volume of Ricoh's shares on each stock exchanges have been extremely low. Therefore, Ricoh 

believes that these delistings would cause no substantial inconvenience to Ricoh's shareholders and investors. 

 

2. Stock exchanges to which Ricoh will make applications for delisting: 

 

Euronext Amsterdam and Frankfurt 

 

(Reference) 

Stock exchanges on which Ricoh's shares will continue to be listed 

Japan: Tokyo, Osaka, Nagoya, Fukuoka and Sapporo 

Overseas: Euronext Paris 

 

3. Schedule 

 

Applications for the delisting of Ricoh's shares will be made to each stock exchange in the middle of July. 

Ricoh expects to complete the whole delisting procedures within six months. However, this timetable may vary 

depending on each exchange's delisting requirements. 

 

 


